
MGA Member Meeting Mar 28, 2019   

President Jack Nederostek called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance  

The following items were discussed: 

The reading of minutes from the last meeting was waived 

Treasurers Report – Tony DelMonte 

To Date we have received $5,428 in dues and $600 from adds on our website. We have also 

received $1,700 extra from the 50/50 raffle and excess tournament money. Expenses have 

been $6,613 to date with today’s luncheon not yet included. Tony estimated that we will have 

$1,500 to $1,800 in our account at year end.  

       Membership – No Report 

Handicap Committee – No Report 

Registration Committee – No Report 

Food and Beverage – No Report 

Tournament Committee – No Report 

Other 

Mike Bagnato will head the Nominating Committee this year. Mike reported that Al Angelone 

and Bill Bonnell are on that committee. To hold an office, members must be MGA members for 

a minimum of 2-years, have participated on at least one committee, and be a member in good 

standing. Anyone meeting those standards wishing to run for office is encouraged to discuss 

that with someone on the Nominating Committee. 

Snowbirds in the MGA were encouraged to give a self-addressed envelope to Dave Rowland so 

he can mail new membership forms prior to next year’s MGA season. 

There were 13 drawings held for the 50/50 raffle. 

Today’s tournament results and the results of the MGA championship were read by the 

Tournament Committee. MGA championship results were paid in cash. 

Jack adjourned the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 

 

Note: Al Angelone asked me to add a note: Marilyn Ford who is running for Port Orange City Council will 

have a meet and greet in the Cypress Head HOA building on April 17, from 5:00 to 7:00. 

 


